


5. Loss of Green Space and Neighbourhood Character:
The requested variances include a reduction in front yard landscaping to as little as
15%, the widening of driveways beyond zoning limits, and a reduction in rear yard
setbacks. These changes would result in a built form that is out of scale with the
existing neighbourhood, eroding its character and replacing usable green space with
pavement and building mass.

6. Not a Minor Adjustment:
Taken individually, each variance may seem modest. But together, they represent a
significant deviation from the zoning by-law's intent. Approving these changes would
effectively redefine what's permissible in our neighbourhood, paving the way for further
over-intensification.

In summary, I strongly urge the Committee to deny these variance requests and encourage a
more appropriately scaled development that preserves safety, neighbourhood character, and
environmental quality.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I would welcome the opportunity to speak further
or appear at the public hearing.

Sincerely,
Marc Charette




